STRATEGIC MONITORING COMMITTEE 1ST JULY, 2005

PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT FRAMEWORK

Report By: Director of Corporate and Customer Services

Wards Affected
County-wide
Purpose
1. To note the revised Performance Management Framework.
Background

2. The report to Cabinet on 23rd June, 2005, is appended. A report on the proceedings
of Cabinet will be made at the meeting.

RECOMMENDATION

THAT the report be noted subject to any comments the Committee
wishes to make.

BACKGROUND PAPERS

. None.

Further information on the subject of this report is available from
Sue Giriffiths, Head of Performance Management on 01432 260476
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